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6 April 2017 

Mr Michael Cosgrave 

Group General Manager 

Communications Group 

Australian Competition and Consumer Commission 

Level 35, The Tower 

360 Elizabeth Street 

Melbourne Vic 3000 

Email: michael.cosgrave@accc.gov.au 

 

Copy to: 

Ms Nicole Ross 

Director 

Market Evolution and Access Section 

Australian Competition and Consumer Commission 

Email: nicole.ross@accc.gov.au 

 

Mr Hudan Nuch 

Assistant Director 

Access Pricing and Financial Analysis Section 

Australian Competition and Consumer Commission 

Email: hudan.nuch@accc.gov.au 

 

 

Dear Mr Cosgrave, 

Notification of completion of consultation on Required Measure 5(E) and intention to 

publish RM5(E) 
 

In accordance with clause 5.2 of the Migration Plan, we are writing to notify you that the 

consultation period for the proposed Required Measure 5(E) (RM5(E)) has now concluded. 

We are pleased to advise that we have not received any concerns from Wholesale Customers 

on RM5(E).  

nbn co. identified a small number of minor drafting points in RM5(E) that ensured consistency 

with RM5(A), (B), (C) and (D) and other relevant documents. These have been accepted and 

can be seen in the marked-up version of RM5(E) attached. 

We note the ACCC is not required to approve RM5(E), but may object if it is not compliant 

with the Migration Plan Principles. Subject to any objections from the ACCC, Telstra proposes 

to publish this Required Measure on 8 May 2017.  

Clean and marked-up versions of RM5(E) are attached to allow you to publish them on the 

ACCC’s website. 

Please do not hesitate to contact Matthew Scott on (03) 8649 7651 if you would like to discuss 

either of these documents. 
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Yours sincerely 
 

 

Jane van Beelen  

Executive Director, Regulatory Affairs  

Corporate Affairs  

jane.vanbeelen@team.telstra.com 


